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8 August 2014 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: Select Committee Inquiry – Home Schooling 

 

We wish to submit the following information for consideration by the committee. 

1. Changes in home education registration from 1991 to 2013 

We have researched the Australian Overview from page 11, Home Education in Tasmania, Report of 

Ministerial Working Party, October 1991 and the NSW Parliamentary Research Service e-brief, 

August 2013. 

It is important to examine the changes made in each state over the 22 years between the reports, 

and the comparative number of registered families respectively.  

Referring to item 4.6 on page 11 of the Tasmania 1991 report, we observe that in 1991, the working 

party made the conclusion that the high degree of regulation in Queensland was the cause of the 

low rate of official home education registration. 

There is no evidence to suggest any improvement in the quality of a child’s education brought about 

by tighter regulation, higher degree of compliance or enforcement of a particular curriculum to the 

exclusion of others. 

We ask the committee to consider that an emphasis on ease of registration, positive support and 

trust, rather than compliance and red tape, would result in a better outcome for the child. While we 

do not object to an appropriate level of recordkeeping, this change of emphasis would enable home 

educating parents to focus on improving the quality of their children’s education. 
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The following is the excerpt from the Tasmania 1991 report. 
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2. Home educators should receive newsletters 

Just as schools are informed of tests, activities, events in the education realm, so home educators 

should receive timely and relevant information. 

We ask that the administrators of home education provide us with a home education newsletter 

similar to that of the Home Education Unit in Queensland. 

Please see the following quarterly newsletters: 

http://education.qld.gov.au/parents/home-education/newsletters.html 

We suggest that the information should include: 

 News 

 What’s on? 

 Curriculum update 

 Resources update 

This information will help home educators to deliver a quality education. It is something positive that 

can be done to better support home educators. 

Home educators in NSW have been asking for more support, rather than more regulation. 

 

Thank You 

 

 

http://education.qld.gov.au/parents/home-education/newsletters.html



